
Chuck	Lyle		
ITC	Southeast	District	Advisor	
	
My	name	is	Charles	(Chuck)	Lyle.		Formerly	of	Akron,	Ohio,	I	have	lived	in	Charlotte,	North	Carolina	for	
the	past	31	years.		I	have	been	self-employed	for	over	25	years.		Currently,	I	do	some	subcontract	work	
on	 car	washes	 in	 car	 dealerships	 and	 I	 also	 have	 a	 vending	 business.	 	My	wife,	 Linda	 and	 I	 have	 two	
grown	children.	
	
I	have	been	interested	in	cars	for	as	long	as	I	can	remember.		I	became	interested	in	Thunderbirds	and	in	
1973	we	bought	a	black	'57	Thunderbird	that	I	still	own.		I	also	own	a	silver	mink	'66	Thunderbird	Town	
Landau	(Q	code).	Along	the	way	there	have	been	a	'60,	'62,	'75,	and	'76	Thunderbirds.	
	
I	appreciate	the	chance	to	help	build	ITC.		We	have	enjoyed	T-Birding	over	the	years	and	I	feel	this	club	
that	 includes	all	 years	 is	great.	 	Everyone	has	a	 favorite	and	needs	a	group	 to	share	a	common	bond.		
Many	great	friendships	have	been	formed	around	the	Thunderbird.	
	


